
DURING HOME VISITS
SAFETY POLICIES

What to expect prior to and during home visits to
keep your family and our providers safe.

TELE-
INTERVENTION:

 ITSWC can 
provide early 
intervention via 
tele-intervention 
to support your 
family virtually.

Providers and
families will answer
risk assessment
questions prior to
your in-person home
visit.

RISK
ASSESSMENT: 

 Your provider will
wash her hands
when she arrives at
your home.  Please
have soap and
paper
towels/napkins
available for them to
use.

WASH HANDS:

Prior to your visit,
please sanitize toys
and other items that
may be used during
the session by
washing with soap
and water or wiping
with a disinfectant
cloth.  Your provider
has disinfecting
wipes that can be
used to clean items
used after your visit.

SANITIZE: 

MASK: 

Masks will not be 
mandated, but will 
be highly 
encouraged during 
home visits and 
meetings, for those 
individuals who have 
not been fully 
vaccinated. Masks 
are optional during 
home visits and 
meetings for fully 
vaccinated 
individuals. Please 
discuss your family’s 
preferences 
regarding wearing 
masks during home 
visits with your 
ITSWC provider.

SOCIAL
DISTANCE:

 Your provider will 
maintain 6 feet 
distance between 
adults in the room., 
unless deemed 
clinically necessary 
for your child's 
services.

The number of
people participating
in your session
should be limited to
the child, one family
member or
caregiver and your
provider whenever
possible.

LIMIT
PARTICIPANTS:

In alignment with
Kansas’s early
intervention model
and for maximum
safety, your provider
should not bring
items such as toys,
food, or sensory
materials to your
family.

NO OUTSIDE
ITEMS: 


